
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT:  The Board of County Commissioners in and for 

the County of Edmunds in the City of Ipswich, South Dakota, on the 8th day of February, 
2022, at the hour of 9:00 A.M. at the Edmunds County Courthouse in the County 

Commissioners Chambers will meet in regular session to conduct a public hearing on 
Resolution number 2022-2-1.  This resolution, if adopted, will change the boundaries of 

the commissioner districts in order to comply with SDCL 7-8-10, which sets the standards 
for redistricting of counties.  The proposed map is available on the county web site, under 

the notices tab - edmunds.sdcounties.org 
 
NOTICE IS FURTHER GIVEN THAT any person, persons, or their representatives 

may appear and be heard at said public hearing who are interested in the approval or 
rejection of any such redistricting.     

 
 

Dated at Ipswich, South Dakota this 21st day of January, 2022. 

 
 

 
 

____________________________ 

Keith Schurr 
Edmunds County Auditor 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

      Please publish once, on January 26th.    
                  Thanks,  Keith  


